
Student Name: __________________________________________________ 

LBA Course Title: ____Secondary Literacy/Read 180 High School Level_______________________________________ Distance Learning Packet 

Day 1 
Work minimum 15 
minutes per day within 
Read180 site. 
Read minimum 15 
minutes per day. You can 
access digital library of 
books by Lexile level 
within Read 180 site.  
 

Day 2  
Work minimum 15 
minutes per day within 
Read180 site. 
Read minimum 15 
minutes per day. You can 
access digital library of 
books by Lexile level 
within Read 180 site.  
 

Day 3 
Work minimum 15 
minutes per day within 
Read180 site. 
Read minimum 15 
minutes per day. You can 
access digital library of 
books by Lexile level 
within Read 180 site.  
 

Day 4 
Work minimum 15 
minutes per day within 
Read180 site. 
Read minimum 15 
minutes per day. You can 
access digital library of 
books by Lexile level 
within Read 180 site.  
 

Day 5 
Work minimum 15 
minutes per day within 
Read180 site. 
Read minimum 15 
minutes per day. You can 
access digital library of 
books by Lexile level 
within Read 180 site.  
 

Day 6 
Work minimum 15 
minutes per day within 
Read180 site. 
Read minimum 15 
minutes per day. You can 
access digital library of 
books by Lexile level 
within Read 180 site.  
 

Day 7 
Work minimum 15 
minutes per day within 
Read180 site. 
Read minimum 15 
minutes per day. You can 
access digital library of 
books by Lexile level 
within Read 180 site.  
 

Day 8 
Work minimum 15 
minutes per day within 
Read180 site. 
Read minimum 15 
minutes per day. You can 
access digital library of 
books by Lexile level 
within Read 180 site.  
 

Day 9 
Work minimum 15 
minutes per day within 
Read180 site. 
Read minimum 15 
minutes per day. You can 
access digital library of 
books by Lexile level 
within Read 180 site.  
 

Day 10 
Work minimum 15 
minutes per day within 
Read180 site. 
Read minimum 15 
minutes per day. You can 
access digital library of 
books by Lexile level 
within Read 180 site.  
 

 

Expectations: Each student must read one novel (that falls within their Lexile level) and complete quiz and at least 3 EReads before the end of the 

nine-weeks.  

Site Access: The Read 180 site may be accessed directly from the Aiken County Public Schools Website.  From the main page, click the world icon 


